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HOUSE SOCCER
House Soccer kicked off with incredible enthusiasm on Monday.

Our Years 7 and 8 teams represented their Houses with fierce prowess and skill. It was fantastic to
have the Senior Students out on the Rawdon Middleton Oval in support of our players. It is a
mixed competition and each House displayed its talents in what is probably Thomas Hassall’s
most beloved sport.

Congratulations to Carmichael who won the Years 7 and 8 final, narrowly beating Lewis coming in
second. Liddell came third, handing Wilberforce 4th place on the day.

Our Years 9 and 10 teams and Years 11 and 12 teams will play in the coming weeks as we look
forward to the culmination of House Cup points.

Wilberforce and Carmichael are currently tied for first… who will win?!
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Ms Michelle Raft
Languages Teacher - Head of House & Liddell Advisor
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